Heartiest wishes in advance to all the esteemed members of the Society for
the upcoming festivals of Ram Navami, Durga Puja, Dussehra, Diwali,
Christmas, and New Year. Friends, due to some unavoidable reasons, the
Continuity Award (gift) orders could not be placed on time this year. The
members of our Society's Executive Committee have unanimously decided
that for the year 2024-25, only %2500 (twenty-five hundred) will be
transferred to each member's bank account as a Continuity Award, so that all
members can purchase a gift for their family on the occasion of Diwali. An 8%
dividend will also be credited to the account. All members will receive the
dividend according to the shares available in their account. Members whose
dividend is less than X100 will have their money deposited into their Society
account.

With best wishes,

Yours truly

Shiv Singh

President and all Executive Committee members
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